

CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL Newsletter 5th March 2021

We look forward to welcoming everyone back in to school on Monday. We will continue with the staggered start and finish times. Drop off for all children is between 8:50am - 9:10am and pick up between 3:15pm and 3:30pm for Reception/KS1 and 3:30pm for KS2.

Please continue to use the one-way system in and out of the playground. Children will need to come into school in P.E kits on P.E days, which are Y1/Y2 Wednesday and Friday Y3/4/5 Tuesday and Friday. (Children in Reception do not need P.E kids). Where possible P.E lessons will be held outside so please ensure that appropriate kit is worn.

Thank you.

Parking

Please be mindful when parking in the area around school. The bus stop, zigzags and neighbouring driveways must all be avoided. Please share this message with friends, family and carers who may drive to school. We are still getting complaints about people parking on the zig-zags or using them for dropping off. The purpose of the zig-zags is to help keep all our children and families safe – please do not put people at risk by being thoughtless. Thank you for your consideration.

